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Editorial
  Many readers will have already heard the sad news that our 
beloved leader Lorraine Piercy who has been the driving force of 
the Harefield History Society, passed away last week.

 I can now tell you that her funeral will take place in the afternoon of 
Friday 19th November. The arrangements are as follows:-

 There will be a commemorative service at St Mary's Parish Church 
UB9 6DU starting at 1.30pm.

 This will be followed by a committal service at Breakspear 
Crematorium HA4 7JS at 2.45pm

 A post funeral gathering at Harefield United FC Social Club, UB9 
6NE where food and drink will be provided (there will also be a bar 
available) from 3pm.

 Our members are very welcome to attend. If coming we are asked 
to wear clothing in keeping with Lorraine, which means cheerful and 
colourful.

 It is requested that no flowers be sent. There will simply be a white 
rose and a red rose placed on the coffin.

As is now customary donations will be welcomed, and these will go 
to the British Trust for Ornithology. Lorraine gained much pleasure 
over the years from watching birds in her garden and then recording 
them and sending the records to the B.T.O. as part of their garden 
watch, the statistics from which (including mammals, bees and 
butterflies as well) are a serious and vital source of data for 
biodiversity in the UK.

Newsletter Editor:- Andy Harris 

(13 Pond Close, Harefield, Uxbridge, Middx, UB9 6NG) 

Website:- www.harefieldhistorysociety.co.uk

Email Address:- harefieldhistorysociety@virginmedia.com

November 2021

Harefield 
History
Society 

1

http://www.harefieldhistorysociety.co.uk
mailto:harefieldhistorysociety@virginmedia.com

